
BART wants to hear from you!
Powell Street Station Modernization Project

BART is seeking public input on how to bring Powell Street
Station into the 21st century. Our goal is to develop a list of
projects to modernize and improve the station. Share your
opinions about:

• Safety
• Capacity
• Access and Circulation

• Appearance
• Overall Customer

Experience

BART wants to hear from everyone including our
customers, community organizations, local property owners,
businesses and travelers.

In-Station Open House Dates
Powell Street Station – Hallidie Plaza Entrance

Monday, June 30, 2014
 4:00pm to 7:00pm

Tuesday, July 1, 2014
7:00am to 10:00am

If you need language assistance services, please call (510) 464-6752 at
least 72 hours prior to the date of the event.

Si necesita servicios para comunicarse en otro idioma, por favor llame al
(510) 464-6752 al menos 72 horas antes de la fecha del evento.
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BART’s
Strategic Plan
Vision:

Provide safe, clean,
reliable and customer-
friendly regional public
transit service that
increases mobility
and accessibility,
strengthens community
and economic
prosperity and helps to
preserve the Bay Area’s
environment.

Project Contact:

Please direct any
questions/comments to:

Tim Chan
Stations Planning
TChan1@bart.gov
510-287-4705

mailto:TChan1@bart.gov

